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Importance: High

Good morning Ms. Vallant,
 
This email is to confirm at your legislative hearing for the proposed tax assessment for 1862
Ivy Avenue E on November 3, 2020 Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing officer,
recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, December 1, 2020 between 9 and 10:30
am for further discussion. This hearing will also take place via phone.
 
As discussed in the hearing, please reach out to Ramsey County House Calls at 651-266-1290
to see if you qualify for assistance in cleaning out your home. Make sure you tell then you are
moving back to Ramsey County and have signed a lease. You can also find more about their
program online here: https://www.ramseycounty.us/residents/assistance-
support/assistance/housing-services-support/housecalls
 
If you have any questions please let me know,
Joanna
 

 

Joanna Zimny 
Executive Assistant
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-8515
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